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TO: Members of the House Education Committee 

I’m writing in support of HB 4124. You have the power to increase transparency of 

standardized testing—the focus of HB 4124. The value and impact of standardized 

testing has been an on-going question for many years. As a taxpayer and long-time 

school revenue supporter, I would like to have the facts regarding current practice 

when considering practices in my local school district. 

Thank you for referring the bill to the House floor. 

 

Sincerely 

Chris O’Neill 

735 West 12th Avenue 

Eugene, OR 97402 

 


